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Oregon has long been admired for its Zero sales tax on goods. Adding a tax on the 

sale of tires, is the slippery slope to a full sales tax. We are harming the most 

vulnerable who do to live in city centers with access to public transport. We are 

among the most taxed States in the nation and it is driving public and businesses out 

of state. 


